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ORCHESTRA LIBRARY WORKSHOP

Anyone who has ever had the pleasure of meeting Dorothy
Farquharson (orchestra librarian with the Hamilton Philharmonic and our
membership secretary), or hearing her speak on the work of the orchestra
librarian, will want to attend the Orchestra Library Workshop on April
26 (1:30 to 5:30) at Hamilton Place, 50 Main St. W., Hamilton, Ontario.
The workshop is being held in conjunction with the ACO-0FSO Conference
(Association of Canadian Orchestras-Ontario Federation of Symphony Or-
chestras), which is to take place on April 25-28. Dorothy, who will
be in charge of the workshop, says that those who attend will really
“go through all the motions" of running an orchestral library. She even
hopes to have a publisher on hand to help explore the murky area of copy-
right. The registration fee for the workshop portion of the conference
of $10 includes a Tuncheon. Registration is open to all who are interest-
ed.

Many people should find the entire conference interesting.
Those who attend the ACO-0FSO portion will hear discussions of pract-
ically everything concerning orchestras, plus enjoy the added attract-
ion of attending the rehearsals of two or three Canadian compositions
for orchestra commissioned for the event; these rehearsals are meant
to demonstrate how commissioned works are brought to the public. The
registration fee for the entire conference, including the workshop,
is $30. To register, write to the following address:

AC0-0FSO Conference Committee,
151 Bloor S. W., Suite 503,
Toronto, Ontario M5S 1T6



